Empowered lives,
Resilient nations.

20 February 2015
Dear Mr. Momita,

In reference to the letter No. SC/15/052 dated 19 February 2015 from Mr. Noboru
Sekiguchi, Minister at the Permanent Mission of Japan to the United Nations, addressed to Mr.
Michael O’Neill, Director of the Bureau for External Relations and Advocacy at the United
Nations Development Programme, informing us that the Government of Japan is ready to
contribute a total of USD 237,402,000 to the Japan-UNDP Partnership Fund from the
supplementary budget of the Japanese fiscal year 2014 to be allocated to the areas 1) “Assistance
to Afghanistan”, 2) “Assistance to Pakistan”, 3) “Assistance to Africa”, and 4) Assistance to the
Middle East”, we would like to extend our deepest gratitude for the generous contribution of your
Government.

Regarding the contribution of USD 35,766,000 for “Assistance to Africa” it would be
greatly appreciated if arrangements could be made to deposit the contribution into the following
bank account:

Bank: JP Morgan Chase Bank
International Agencies Banking

Address: 277 Park Avenue, 23rd Floor
New York, NY, 10017-2014
USA

Account Title: UNDP Contributions Account

Bank account Number: 015002284

SWIFT Code: CHASUS33

ABA Number: 021000021

Currency: USD

As stated in the aforementioned letter, the contribution will be allocated to the projects as
follows:

a) USD 3,250,000 for Sudan
(1) USD 2,500,000 for Promoting Community Stabilization and Enhancing Resilience
of Vulnerable Communities
(ii) USD 750,000 for Strengthening the Capacity of Sudan National Human Rights
Commission
b) USD 6,000,000 for South Sudan
(i) USD 4,800,000 for Food Security, Emergency Flood Response and Recovery
Project
(ii) USD 1,200,000 for Emergency Support to Women and Vulnerable Groups in
Conflict Prone Area
¢) USD 530,000 for Kenya
(i) USD 430,000 for Strengthening Community’s Capacity against Radicalization
and Violent Extremism
(ii) USD 100,000 for Peace Support Operation Training and Institutional Capacity
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d) USD 6,050,000 for Somalia
(i) USD 3,650,000 for Somali Police-One Uniform/Armored Vehicle and
Community Oriented Policing Projects
(ii) USD 2,400,000 for Youth for Change Joint Initiative-Provision of Social and
Economic alternatives to crime and violence for children and youth
e) USD 150,000 for Programme to Establish the Ethiopian International Peacekeeping
Training Centre (EIPKTC) in Ethiopia
f) USD 2,000,000 for Rapid Response for enhancing resilience and conflict prevention
in the communities hosting refugees in Far North and Eastern regions of Cameroon
g) USD 3,000,000 for Rapid Response for the Stabilization and Reintegration of
Conflict-affected Communities in South Ubangi in Democratic Republic of Congo
h) USD 1,000,000 for Capacity building for strengthening the national response to fight
terrorism and transnational crime in Mauritania
i) USD 3,800,000 for Border Management and Border Communities in the Sahel
J) USD 1,600,000 for Support to National Ebola Prevention and Preparedness in The
Gambia
k) USD 2,886,000 for Ebola Crisis in Guinea, Liberia and Sierra Leone
1) USD 1,900,000 for Supporting the Government of Sierra Leone’s Security Sector
Institute Response to the Ebola crisis
m) USD 3,600,000 for Emergency Support to National Response to Ebola Viral
Haemorrhagic Fever epidemic in Liberia

It would also be very much appreciated if “Japan-UNDP Partnership Fund” could be
clearly stated when payment instructions are transmitted to the Bank.

Please accept our sincere appreciation for your continued support to the activities of
UNDP.

Yours sincerely, &

(—
Takeshi Kohno

Special Advisor and
Senior Programme Advisor
Bureau of External Relations and
Advocacy

Mr. Yasuaki Momita

First Secretary

Permanent Mission of Japan

to the United Nations

New York, NY
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